
Subject: Re: should CP2 ship with scripts 2.1.3 or scripts 2.2?
Posted by [AmunRa](#) on Fri, 09 Sep 2005 09:32:51 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

I think it would be best to wait, I want the new BrenBot already!
